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8 October 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
   

Year 2 Nell Bank Visit – 1 July 2025 
   
In July, Year 2 will be visiting Nell Bank in Ilkley to go alongside our PSHCE and Science learning. 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch, morning snack and a water bottle in a small backpack (no 
glass or fizzy drinks please). If your child is in receipt of free school meals, they will be provided with a 
packed lunch from school. No spending money is required for this trip. 
   
We will be taking a coach to and from the venue and the visit will take place during the school 
day. Children should wear school uniform but can wear trainers. A sun hat/suitable coat for the weather 
will be required too.  
   
The cost of the trip is £25 which is payable via Arbor, where we also require you to provide consent for 
the trip.   
 
We politely request that you pay a voluntary contribution of £25.00 towards the cost of this visit. No child 
will be excluded if his or her parent/carer is unable to make this contribution, but if insufficient 
voluntary contributions are received, then regrettably, the day will not go ahead. 
 
Next steps:  

• Please provide consent and pay the voluntary contribution of £25.00 via Arbor. 
If you are unable to pay in one lump sum, there is the facility to pay smaller amounts across the 
year. 
 

• Ensure your contact details and your child’s medical details are up to date, these can be 
accessed via your Arbor account. 

 
We are always grateful for parent helpers on this trip - if you are able to help please let your child’s 
teacher know. There is limited space on the coach so if you are able to drive please let us know via Dojo. 
 
For your information: 
There will also be a visit from Circus Sensible. We usually ask for a donation of £4.00 to help cover this 
cost, further details will be sent out nearer the time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs K Mansfield 

Year 2 Teacher  

  

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/


To view the privacy notice on how we use your data, please refer to the following link www.rklt.co.uk and click on the 

Statutory Documentation tab. 
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